
Solicitor License Requirement 
All solicitors must obtain a license from the City of Deephaven before going door-to-door. A 
permit application, including a background check, must be completed and approved by the 
Deephaven Police Department prior to soliciting. Solicitors are required to carry their 
license with them at all times and present it upon request. 

Reminder for Residents 
If a solicitor comes to your door, you have the right to ask to see their City-issued license. If 
the solicitor cannot provide one, please contact the Deephaven Police Department. 


